
Dear Admin, 
 
My name is Merle Hurley, and Over the last 5-6 years I had taken out a number of loans with 
Cigno Loans, formerly known as Teleloans. At this point in time I am responding to the press 
release regarding Cigno Loans lending practices, and I have to agree that most of the loans I 
took out were escalated into bigger debts as per your new releases.  
 
The last loan I had with them had blown out to a large sum, after negotiating with them a 
final sum, I had asked them to block me from getting any more loans. They did not block me 
from getting anymore loans, and still send me contant sms texts to prompt me to get 
another loan. To this day I can get loans with them. 
 
I agree with the media releases, this organisation is a predator, and should be stop, it should 
have happened a lot earlier. 
 
I am happy to help and willing to offer any information to stop this company hurting anyone 
else. 
 
Regards 
Merle Hurley 
 


